

STEENTING NEDERLANDS COMITÉ UNIT

S BESCHERMAROUNE, HART MAJESTETI DE KONTNOES

20 juli 1983

KINDERFONDS DER VERENIGDE NATIES?

Bezoeker BANKASTRAAT 128 Briefer POSTBUS 85857 - 2508 CN 'S GRAVE HAGE + Telefoon 070-552000

Mr. D.P. Haxton UNICEF House 73 Lodi Estate New Delhi 110003

LvV/YB/588

Dear Mr. Haxton,

I would like to let you know that our joined efforts to raise funds for Bhutan and to make that country more known to the Dutch public were successfull.

I would like to thank you and your collaborators in particular Mr. and Mrs. Carriere and Mr. and Mrs. Tyabji for all they have done to make this campaign a success.

As for the financial results I could let you know that as per June 30th the National Committee has received contributions totalling to an amount of more than dutch guilders 1,5 million.

This amount will be transferred to Geneva on August 31th. From that date you could arrange with Geneva to make the money available for Bhutan. The Bhutan campaign is not yet closed and therefore you could count upon another amount of about 0,5 million dutch guilders to be transferred to Geneva in the beginning of January 1984.

The government contribution of U.S.Dollars 600.000 is not included and will reach you separately.

The expenses which your office has advanged for us, in connection with this campaign will as agreed before be reinbursed by us through (eneva soffice.

Finally please find enclosed a letter to Mrs. Tshering of Bhutan. Would you please forward the same to them.

I enclose a copy for your information.

A set of press clippings and a video tape of the documentary film on Bhutan will reach you under separate commer.

yours faithfully, STICHTING NEDERLANDS COMITE UNICEF

BANKRIKI NINGLN . PH K50N 24,66 82,418

R.H. Latenstein van Voorst, Executive Secretary

Encl.

c.c. Mrs. D.M. Muck, Unicef Geneva Mr. J. Bouwmeester, Unicef Geneva